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August 29th, 2016 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Frequently, we receive positive comments related to the relationship between Western Illinois 
University and the school administrators in this region. The University is committed to maintaining 
a supportive role for area administrators. Over time, the Administrators’ Round Table of Western 
Illinois has remained a vital link between the university and practicing administrators. We want to 
continue to sustain this strong link and even strengthen our relationship. 
 
We believe that the activities of the Administrators’ Round Table of Western Illinois enhance your 
district resources by providing an opportunity to receive and discuss information related to 
significant issues in the state and region. The Round Table also provides a forum in which to share 
your views with colleagues from the area. 
 
This is an invitation for your district administrative team to join the Administrators’ Round Table 
of Western Illinois. Please consider the value of membership. We believe we have planned an 
exciting schedule for the upcoming year and we encourage you to join. 
 
Enclosed you will find:  - A membership form 

 - A schedule of meeting dates for the 2016-2017 academic year 
 - A tentative agenda for the October 28th, 2016 meeting 
 - Minutes from the April 29th, 2016 meeting 
  

 
If you are interested in presenting a program for the Administrators’ Round Table or would like 
to see a program presented in a particular area of interest, please contact the Educational 
Leadership Office of Western Illinois University at 309-298-1070. We welcome your continued 
support. Thank you for participating in the Administrators’ Round Table of Western Illinois. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stuart O. Yager,  
Secretary  
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